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1:1 Laptops

• Laptops have been repaired, cleaned, updated/upgraded, and 
re-labeled for new school year.

• Laptops used during the SLP & ESY have been prepared for students.  
All laptops are ready for distribution to students.  

• Payments for intentional damage have been coming in from students 
slowly during the summer.  

• We had a minimal number of students that did not turn in laptops at the 
end of the year, students have been returning laptops to the main office 
at each school during the summer.

• Laptops will have Windows 10 and all necessary programs installed 
prior to redistributing them for the 16-17 school year.  
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Summer Projects

• Laptops prepared for the new school year.  

• New computers: New computers are being installed in all classrooms 
throughout the district.  DHS has been completed, Irving & DMS are 
near completion.  

• Bradley classrooms will also receive the new computers and their 
current computers will go to the Irving Computer Lab  

• Every classroom at Irving and Bradley have received an additional 
student computer.  Every classroom now has 3 students computers.  
Computers have been updated/upgraded as necessary

• IT & summer help staff are finishing the cleaning of projectors and filters 
in preparation for new school year.  
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Summer Projects

• Bradley School computers have been updated to Windows 10 and will 
now be moved to the Irving computer lab.  All teachers in the district will 
have the same new computer.  

• Installing Neverware Cloud-Ready http://www.neverware.com/ on older 
laptops at DMS.  This is version of Google Chrome OS that can be 
installed on any device. 

• Updating and configuring all servers, antivirus software, network 
services in district to run more efficiently when staff returns.  

• Preparing guides and training material for teachers to ease their 
transition to the new computers and Windows 10.  

• Preparing Professional Development on-demand for staff return 

https://www.google.com/url?q=http://www.neverware.com/&sa=D&ust=1470949258147000&usg=AFQjCNFK5FaIg5-EiK0ThgUDiXc65UXpHw

